Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Office of the Secretary
CPI Grant Applications Included in the FCMP 2012-13 NOAA Application

The State of Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Management Program (FCMP), announces the results of the Coastal Partnership Initiative (CPI) Evaluation Committee that reviewed and scored all eligible CPI applications according to the evaluation criteria listed in Rule 62S-4.007, Florida Administrative Code. The following is the list of applications that will be included in the FCMP’s FY 2012-13 annual cooperative application to the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA). The final decision whether or not to fund these projects will be made by NOAA in summer 2012.

	Project
	Applicant
	FCMP Funds Requested

	Raccoon Island Restoration
	St. Lucie County
	$29,000

	Coastal Stewardship at BIC
	Sea Turtle Conservancy
	$15,000

	Ideal Boating Facility & Park
	Taylor County
	$30,000

	Bagdad Mill Site Park, Phase 2
	Santa Rosa County
	$30,000

	Fla. Keys Coastal Stewardship Program
	Reef Relief
	$15,000

	Heart of Haney Creek Exotic Removal
	City of Stuart
	$30,000

	Protection of Carrabelle Waterfront
	City of Carrabelle
	$10,000

	Greater Jacksonville Paddling Guide
	Public Trust Env. Legal Inst.
	$15,000

	Sailboat Bend Preserve Restoration
	City of Ft. Lauderdale
	$30,000

	Apalachee Bay Maritime Trail
	Wakulla County
	$15,000

	Restoring Coastal Miami
	City of Miami
	$29,490

	Flagler Beach Coastal Stewardship
	City of Flagler Beach
	$15,000


Any person whose substantial interests are affected may request a hearing pursuant to Section 120.569, Florida Statutes, within 21 days of publication of this notice. Failure to request a hearing within the applicable time period shall constitute a waiver of the right to a hearing. Questions regarding the CPI evaluation process should be directed to Susan Goggin at (850)245-2161 or by sending an email to Susan.Goggin@dep.state.fl.us.

